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Fwd: LA Zoo Vision Plan Focused Recirculated EIR Comments
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Office of the City Clerk <cityclerk@lacity.org> Fri, Aug 26, 2022 at 6:08 PM
To: City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Malcolm Gordon <msgordon@ucla.edu>
Date: Fri, Aug 26, 2022 at 6:03 PM

Subject: LA Zoo Vision Plan Focused Recirculated EIR Comments

To: <Norman.Mundy@lacity.org>

Cc: <cityclerk@lacity.org>


                                                                                                8/26/2022

Dear Mr Mundy,

                We are sending a copy of this email to the LA City Clerk for addition to the LA City Council file 21-0828.

                We are long-time residents of Los Feliz and members of the Greater LA Zoo Association (GLAZA).  We are also members of the Los Feliz
Improvement Association (LFIA) and of the Friends of Griffith Park (FoGP).  We support the positions of both groups with respect to Alternative 1.5 of the
Recirculated EIR for the Zoo.

                We oppose the effort to modify the Zoo’s mission in ways that will make it more of an entertainment venue and a theme park.  We support
changes that enhance its community outreach, educational, conservation and sustainability efforts.

                Major features of Alternative 1.5 that we oppose are the development of the California Area, including the new Visitors Center and the
excavated Condor Canyon.  Night-time activities likely to disturb the animals should be decreased.  Please remove these provisions from the EIR.

                Thank you.

                Carol and Malcolm Gordon
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